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Digital Transformation and Knowledge Management Lucia Marchegiani 2021-03-22 Knowledge capital is at the core of the
socio-economic global system. Profit and not-for profit firms, institutions, and organizations, in general, face unique
opportunities and threats related to knowledge management. Digital technologies and digital transformation offer a wide
array of opportunities for value creation. At the same time, organizations need to foster newer, faster, and more
dynamic ways of mobilizing and managing knowledge. Emerging trends, such as artificial intelligence, collective
intelligence, agile methodologies, open innovation, and co-creation enable new business models and managerial paradigms
that need to be understood and conceptualized. This book offers an extensive overview of the most recent trends in
knowledge management and the most advanced theoretical approaches, while, at the same time, providing a wide array of
case studies and evidence-based knowledge management practices. It takes into account the interrelation between ICT and
knowledge management challenges, in terms of human/non-human interactions, which requires extraordinary organizational
change and renewal. Further, the book presents an up-to-date examination of and guidance for the implementation of
knowledge management in an era of unprecedented human/non-human interaction. The book conveys the results of more than a
decade of research and applied experience in the field of knowledge management carried out by the author. It is intended
not only for students and academics but also for managers and practitioners who are interested in deepening their
understanding of knowledge and learning.
Encyclopedia of Knowledge Management, Second Edition Schwartz, David 2010-07-31 Knowledge Management has evolved into
one of the most important streams of management research, affecting organizations of all types at many different levels.
The Encyclopedia of Knowledge Management, Second Edition provides a compendium of terms, definitions and explanations of
concepts, processes and acronyms addressing the challenges of knowledge management. This two-volume collection covers
all aspects of this critical discipline, which range from knowledge identification and representation, to the impact of
Knowledge Management Systems on organizational culture, to the significant integration and cost issues being faced by
Human Resources, MIS/IT, and production departments.
Knowledge Management for Help Desk and Customer Care: How to Build an Effective Knowledge Base - A Roadmap to Success
Juliano Statdlober 2017-06-23 This book is divided into two parts.In its first part, it presents conceptual core
definitions of knowledge management, with a theoretical basis and synthesis arising from research made in several
publications, among books, articles, white papers and blogs. The result of this work is a summary of huge material,
facilitating the introduction to the subject and understanding thereof.The focus of the book, however, is not restricted
to knowledge management in itself. It is not a work which exhausts the subject, although it is a good reference for
those wishing to be introduced to the issue.The objective is to present a practical proposition for development of
initiatives of knowledge management applied to help desk and customer-care. To achieve this, the first part of the book
also presents concepts of KCS (Knowledge-Centered Service), a set of practices and a specific methodology focused upon
technical support, to improve the efficacy of resolving problems. KCS, however, is not limited merely to solving
problems, being able to be adapted to handling requests in general.KCS is the result of compiling best practices and
discussing initiatives by a group of large information technology companies, which formed a consortium to share ideas
and experiences.The areas of technical support, whether in help desk or in customer care, depend upon the qualification
of the people involved in the process, and this in turn depends upon knowledge. Indeed, how can one resolve a problem
without knowing the subject concerned? The worst is that such subject is usually a technical issue, or is related to
something technical, as the functioning of software or a product. Even in the cases of requisitions, where the agent
does not go to resolve a problem, but to render a service to handle a request, knowledge is required: how to proceed to
fulfill the necessity, or to whom and how forward the requisition, and what information is necessary? And if the
requisition is a request for information, where to search for this information to pass to the requestor?KCS was created,
with certain assumptions common to knowledge management, to deal with obtaining, sharing and transmitting knowledge to
improve service, involving incidents and problems. As the methodology itself determines, it can be adapted to aid in
forming a useful knowledge basis for handling requisitions. In the first part of the book KCS is presented and commented
upon in a detailed manner, including its concepts, objectives and practices. As the theoretical concepts are presented
and explained, and that, therefore, a context is provided, in its second part the book develops and presents a practical
proposal of planning and implementing a knowledge management system using the practices of KCS. What is being proposed
is the use of the conceptual basis of KCS, but not being limited thereto. Indeed, a roadmap resulting from the concepts
as well as the experience and a certain creative boldness of this author is presented. The model proposed is something
practical and applicable in companies of any size which have areas of technical support, service-desk, shared services
or customer care. As they are practices suggested, they can be adapted, obviously, but their structure has a composition
which allows the understanding of the themes in a logical and clear sequence, without ever losing sight of the essential
academic concepts of knowledge management and KCS, obviously.
CUSTOMER EXPERIENCE MANAGEMENT - THE EXPERIENTIAL JOURNEY James Seligman 2018-09-19 Organizations that want to deliver
required outcomes can do so by shifting gears from traditional 'command and control tactics', to a more collaborative
way of working with customer interactions, ensuring relevant skills and capabilities are made available. By investing in
technology, organizations that support the customer experience can provide accurate forecasting, customer in sight, and
the skills and capabilities regardless of their location and time zone. Processes that span the back office to the front
office should provide real time insight into the interpersonal experience journeys and enable co-creation of goods and
services.
Organizational Learning J. Wellman 2009-05-25 Organizations capture and deploy what they have learned in four ways:
Culture, Old Pros, Archives, and Processes. This book describes the four approaches, their strength and shortcomings,
and their interactions.
Proceedings of the 14th European Conference on Knowledge Management Brigita Jani?nait? 2013-01-09 The University of

Jyvaskyla is proud to welcome the 12th edition of the European Conference in Cyber Warfare to Jyvaskyla. We intend to
make this event as enjoyable as possible both on scientific and human aspects. As in previous years, ECCWS will address
elements of both theory and practice of all aspects of Information Warfare and Security, and offers an opportunity for
academics, practitioners and consultants involved in these areas to come together and exchange ideas. We also wish to
attract operational papers dealing with the critical issue that the modern world has to face regarding the evolution of
cyberwarfare capabilities development by nation states. The programme for the event promises an extensive range of peerreviewed papers, networking opportunities and presentations from leaders in the field."
Handbook of Research on Tacit Knowledge Management for Organizational Success Jaziri-Bouagina, Dhouha 2017-04-20
Continuous improvements in businesses practices have created enhanced opportunities for growth and development. This not
only leads to higher success in day-to-day profitability, but it increases the overall probability of success for
organizations. The Handbook of Research on Tacit Knowledge Management for Organizational Success is a pivotal reference
source for the latest advancements and methodologies on knowledge administration in the business field. Featuring
extensive coverage on relevant areas such as informal learning, quality management, and knowledge acquisition, this
publication is an ideal resource for practitioners, marketers, human resource managers, professors, researchers, and
students seeking academic material on knowledge management techniques.
Managing Service, Education and Knowledge Management in the Knowledge Economic Era Ford Lumban Gaol 2017-05-08 Managing
Service, Education and Knowledge Management in the Knowledge Economic Era contains papers that were originally presented
at the 2016 International Congress on Management and Technology in Knowledge, Service, Tourism & Hospitality (SERVE
2016), held 8-9 October 2016 & 20-21 October 2016, in Jakarta, Indonesia & at the Vladimir State University, Vladimir,
Russia. The contributions deal with various interdisciplinary research topics, particularly in the fields of social
sciences, education, economics and arts. The papers focus especially on such topics as language, cultural studies,
economics, behavior studies, political sciences, media and communication, psychology and human development. These
proceedings should be of interest to academics and professionals in the wider field of social sciences, including
disciplines such as education, psychology, tourism and knowledge management.
(Il)logical Knowledge Management Beverly Weed-Schertzer 2020-09-21 In finding the logical by way of the illogical in
Knowledge Management strategy, this book highlights key challenges and opportunities for businesses looking to improving
the efficacy and extent of their knowledge management infrastructure.
Knowledge Management and Industry 4.0 Marco Bettiol 2020-06-09 The book discusses the opportunities and challenges of
managing knowledge in the new reality of Industry 4.0. Addressing paradigmatic changes in value creation due to the
development of digital technologies applied to manufacturing (additive manufacturing, IoT, robotics, etc.), it includes
theoretical and empirical contributions on how Industry 4.0 technologies allow firms to create and exploit knowledge.
The carefully selected expert contributions highlight the potential of these technologies in acquiring knowledge from a
larger number of sources and examine approaches to innovation, organization of activities, and stakeholder development
in the context of this next industrial revolution.
Knowledge Management and Engineering with Decisional DNA Edward Szczerbicki 2020-02-04 This is the first book on
experience-based knowledge representation and knowledge management using the unique Decisional DNA (DDNA) technology.
The DDNA concept is roughly a decade old, and is rapidly attracting increasing attention and interest among researchers
and practitioners. This comprehensive book provides guidelines to help readers develop experience-based tools and
approaches for smart engineering of knowledge, data and information. It does not attempt to offer ultimate answers, but
instead presents ideas and a number of real-world case studies to explore and exemplify the complexities and challenges
of modern knowledge engineering issues. It also increases readers’ awareness of the multifaceted interdisciplinary
character of such issues to enable them to consider – in different ways – developing, evaluating, and supporting smart
knowledge engineering systems that use DDNA technology based on experience.
ECKM2015-16th European Conference on Knowledge Management Maurizzio Massaro and Andrea Garlatti 2015-09-02 These
proceedings represent the work of researchers presenting at the 16th European Conference on Knowledge Management (ECKM
2015). We are delighted to be hosting ECKM at the University of Udine, Italy on the 3-4 September 2015. The conference
will be opened with a keynote from Dr Madelyn Blair from Pelerei Inc., USA on the topic “The Role of KM in Building
Resilience”. On the afternoon of the first day Dr Daniela Santarelli, from Lundbeck, Italy will deliver a second keynote
speech. The second day will be opened by Dr John Dumay from Macquarie University, Sydney, Australia. ECKM is an
established platform for academics concerned with current research and for those from the wider community involved in
Knowledge Management to present their findings and ideas to peers from the KM and associated fields. ECKM is also a
valuable opportunity for face to face interaction with colleagues from similar areas of interests. The conference has a
well-established history of helping attendees advance their understanding of how people, organisations, regions and even
countries generate and exploit knowledge to achieve a competitive advantage, and drive their innovations forward. The
range of issues and mix of approaches followed will ensure an interesting two days. 260 abstracts were initially
received for this conference. However, the academic rigor of ECKM means that, after the double blind peer review process
there are 102 academic papers, 15 PhD research papers, 1 Masters research papers and 7 Work in Progress papers published
in these Conference Proceedings. These papers reflect the continuing interest and diversity in the field of Knowledge
Management, and they represent truly global research from many different countries, including Algeria, Austria, Bosnia
and Herzegovina, Brazil, Canada, Chile, Colombia, Cuba, Cyprus, Czech Republic, Estonia, Finland, France, France,
Germany, Hungary, India, Indonesia, Iran, Ireland, Italy, Japan, Jordan, Kenya, Lithuania, Mexico, Nigeria, Norway,
Pakistan, Poland, Portugal, Romania, Russia, Slovakia, Slovenia, South Africa, Spain, Sri Lanka, Sultanate of Oman,
Sweden, Switzerland, Thailand, The Netherlands, UK, United Arab Emirates, USA and Venezuela.
The Complete Guide to Knowledge Management Edna Pasher 2011-02-08 A straightforward guide to leveraging your company's
intellectual capital by creating a knowledge management culture The Complete Guide to Knowledge Management offers
managers the tools they need to create an organizational culture that improves knowledge sharing, reuse, learning,
collaboration, and innovation to ensure mesurable growth. Written by internationally recognized knowledge management
pioneers, it addresses all those topics in knowledge management that a manager needs to ensure organizational success.
Provides plenty of real-life examples and case studies Includes interviews with prominent managers who have successfully
implemented knowledge management structures within their organizations Offers chapters composed of short theoretical
explanations and practical methods that you can utilize, based primarily on hands-on author experience Taking an
intellectual journey into knowledge management, beginning with an understanding of the concept of intellectual capital
and how to establish an appropriate culture, this book looks at the human aspects of managing knowledge workers,
promoting interactions for knowledge creation and sharing.
Experience and Knowledge Management in Software Engineering Kurt Schneider 2009-06-05 Nowadays, there is software
everywhere in our life. It controls cars, airplanes, factories, medical implants. Without software, banking, logistics
and transportation, media, and even scientific research would not function in the accustomed way. Building and
maintaining software is a knowledge-intensive endeavour and requires that specific experiences are handled successfully.
However, neither knowledge nor experience can be collected, stored, and shipped like physical goods, instead these

delicate resources require dedicated techniques. Knowledge and experience are often called company assets, yet this is
only part of the truth: it is only software engineers and other creative employees who will effectively exploit an
organisation's knowledge and experience. Kurt Schneider’s textbook is written for those who want to make better use of
their own knowledge and experience – either personally or within their group or company. Everyone related to software
development will benefit from his detailed explanations and case studies: project managers, software engineers, quality
assurance responsibles, and knowledge managers. His presentation is based on years of both practical experience, with
companies such as Boeing, Daimler, and Nokia, and research in renowned environments, such as the Fraunhofer Institute.
Each chapter is self-contained, it clearly states its learning objectives, gives in-depth presentations, shows the
techniques’ practical relevance in application scenarios, lists detailed references for further reading, and is finally
completed by exercises that review the material presented and also challenge further, critical examinations. The overall
result is a textbook that is equally suitable as a personal resource for self-directed learning and as the basis for a
one-semester course on software engineering and knowledge management.
ECKM2010-Proceedings of the 11th European Conference on Knowledge Management Eduardo Tomé 2010
Knowledge Management for Sales and Marketing Tom Young 2011-05-03 While this book is primarily aimed at those who are
involved in Knowledge Management (KM) or have recently been appointed to deliver KM in sales and marketing environments,
it is also highly relevant to those engaged in the management or delivery of sales and marketing activities. This book
presents models to assist the reader to understand how knowledge can be applied and reused within the sales and
marketing processes, leading to an enhanced win rate. Topics covered provide managers and practitioners with the
necessary principles, approaches and tools to be able to design their approach from scratch or to be able to compare
their existing practices against world class examples. Several models and methodologies are explained which can be
applied or replicated in a wide variety of industries. The book also features numerous case studies which illustrate the
journey that various companies are taking as they implement KM within sales and marketing. Develops a generic model for
managing knowledge in sales and marketing environments Provides a handbook for line managers wishing to introduce
knowledge management into their sales and marketing activities Written by a highly knowledgeable and well-respected
practitioner in the field who is mentored by an recognised sales and marketing industry expert
Management and Technology in Knowledge, Service, Tourism & Hospitality Ford Lumban Gaol 2014-04-29 Management and
Technology in Knowledge, Service, Tourism and Hospitality 2013 contains papers covering a wide range of topics in the
fields of knowledge and service management, web intelligence, tourism and hospitality. This overview of current state of
affairs and anticipated developments will be of interest to researchers, entrepreneurs and students alike.
Knowledge Management and Learning Organizations Carolina Machado 2021-04-26 This book focuses on knowledge management
and learning organizations, showing how they realise entrepreneurship and innovation. Understanding knowledge management
as the process of creating, sharing and managing an organization’s information and knowledge, and focusing learning
organizations in their collaborations to promote continuous learning are two issues that are critical to the
organizational success. As such, this book offers insights into the topic and the appropriate use of the tools and
strategies that drive competitive organizations operating on an international or transnational scale.
Knowledge Discovery, Knowledge Engineering and Knowledge Management Ana Fred 2013-12-20 This book constitutes the
thoroughly refereed proceedings of the 4th International Joint Conference on Knowledge Discovery, Knowledge Engineering
and Knowledge Management, IC3K, held in Barcelona, Spain, in October 2012. The 29 best papers were carefully reviewed
and selected from 347 submissions. The papers are organized in topical sections on knowledge discovery and information
retrieval; knowledge engineering and ontology development; knowledge management and information sharing.
Digital Technology Advancements in Knowledge Management Gyamfi, Albert 2021-06-18 Knowledge management has always been
about the process of creating, sharing, using, and applying knowledge within and between organizations. Before the
advent of information systems, knowledge management processes were manual or offline. However, the emergence and
eventual evolution of information systems created the possibility for the gradual but slow automation of knowledge
management processes. These digital technologies enable data capture, data storage, data mining, data analytics, and
data visualization. The value provided by such technologies is enhanced and distributed to organizations as well as
customers using the digital technologies that enable interconnectivity. Today, the fine line between the technologies
enabling the technology-driven external pressures and data-driven internal organizational pressures is blurred.
Therefore, how technologies are combined to facilitate knowledge management processes is becoming less standardized.
This results in the question of how the current advancement in digital technologies affects knowledge management
processes both within and outside organizations. Digital Technology Advancements in Knowledge Management addresses how
various new and emerging digital technologies can support knowledge management processes within organizations or outside
organizations. Case studies and practical tips based on research on the emerging possibilities for knowledge management
using these technologies is discussed within the chapters of this book. It both builds on the available literature in
the field of knowledge management while providing for further research opportunities in this dynamic field. This book
highlights topics such as human-robot interaction, big data analytics, software development, keyword extraction, and
artificial intelligence and is ideal for technology developers, academics, researchers, managers, practitioners,
stakeholders, and students who are interested in the adoption and implementation of new digital technologies for
knowledge creation, sharing, aggregation, and storage.
Knowledge-Based Intelligent Information and Engineering Systems Rajiv Khosla 2005-08-25 Dear delegates,friendsand
membersofthe growingKES professionalcommunity,w- come to the proceedings of the 9th International Conference on
Knowledge-Based and IntelligentInformationandEngineeringSystemshostedbyLa TrobeUniversityin M- bourne Australia. The KES
conference series has been established for almost a decade, and it cont- ues each year to attract participants from all
geographical areas of the world, including Europe, the Americas, Australasia and the Paci?c Rim. The KES conferences
cover a wide range of intelligent systems topics. The broad focus of the conference series is the theory and
applications of intelligent systems. From a pure research ?eld, intel- gent systems have advanced to the point where
their abilities have been incorporated into many business and engineering application areas. KES 2005 provided a
valuable mechanism for delegates to obtain an extensive view of the latest research into a range of intelligent-systems
algorithms, tools and techniques. The conference also gave de- gates the chance to come into contact with those applying
intelligent systems in diverse commercial areas. The combination of theory and practice represented a unique opp- tunity
to gain an appreciation of the full spectrum of leading-edge intelligent-systems activity. The papers for KES 2005 were
either submitted to invited sessions, chaired and organized by respected experts in their ?elds, or to a general
session, managed by an extensive International Program Committee, or to the Intelligent Information Hiding and
Multimedia Signal Processing (IIHMSP) Workshop, managed by an International Workshop Technical Committee.
Experience Management Ralph Bergmann 2003-08-02 This book deals with experience management in the context of real-world
applicability and realistic applications. A particular focus is given by the requirements that arise in complex problem
solving and by the fact that modern experience management must be implemented as Internet-based applications. Concrete
application areas that are discussed in this book are electronic commerce, diagnosis of complex technical equipment, and
electronic design reuse. This book explores how experience management can be supported by information technology,

especially by techniques that stem from knowledge-based systems, case-based reasoning, machine learning, and process
modeling. It surveys different methods in a unified terminology and investigates them with respect to application
requirements. Further, the process of application development and maintenance is highlighted, pointing out successful
practically proven ways for obtaining and operating experience management applications.
Nurturing the Knowledge Management Practicing Communities Che Zan Hj. Yassin 2008
Building a Competitive Public Sector with Knowledge Management Strategy Al-Bastaki, Yousif 2013-08-31 Organizational
strategies in the public sector are constantly changing and growing. In order for organizations to remain successful and
competitive, they must ensure that the stream of knowledge is managed effectively. Building a Competitive Public Sector
with Knowledge Management Strategy explores different practices and theories of knowledge management, providing an
efficient way of sustaining knowledge to improve organizational learning and enhance company performance. By
intelligently analyzing current research, this publication is beneficial to managers, practitioners, and researchers
interested in increasing their knowledge management strategies in the public sector.
7th International Conference on Knowledge Management in Organizations: Service and Cloud Computing Lorna Uden
2012-07-18 The seventh International Conference on Knowledge Management in Organizations (KMO) brings together
researchers and developers from industry and the academic world to report on the latest scientific and technical
advances on knowledge management in organisations. KMO 2012 provides an international forum for authors to present and
discuss research focused on the role of knowledge management for innovative services in industries, to shed light on
recent advances in cloud computing for KM as well as to identify future directions for researching the role of knowledge
management in service innovation and how cloud computing can be used to address many of the issues currently facing KM
in academia and industrial sectors. The conference took place at Salamanca in Spain on the 11th-13th July in 2012.
Knowledge Management Handbook Jay Liebowitz 2012-06-25 Recent research shows that collaboration and social networking
foster knowledge sharing and innovation by sparking new connections, ideas, and practices. Yet these informal networks
are often misunderstood and poorly managed. Building on the groundbreaking, bestselling first edition, Knowledge
Management Handbook: Collaboration and Social Networking, Second Edition focuses on two key elements in knowledge
management: collaboration and social networking. To Innovate, Connect the People Jay Liebowitz, one of the top knowledge
management authorities in the world, brings together 15 articles by researchers and practitioners who are among the
leaders in their fields. They present numerous applications, concepts, techniques, methodologies, issues, and trends
related to collaboration and social networking in a knowledge management context. They also point out areas that need
more work, such as how to measure the impact of knowledge-sharing efforts in terms of innovation, profits, and customer
perceptions. What Can You Learn from Your Informal Organization? Packed with case studies, this handbook explores how
you can share knowledge, make connections, and generate new ideas through collaboration and interaction. It is a
valuable reference and classroom text for those engaged in knowledge management, particularly from a collaboration and
social networking perspective.
Practical Aspects of Knowledge Management Dimitris Karagiannis 2007-11-08 This book contains the papers presented at
the 4th International Conference on Practical Aspects of Knowledge Management organized by the Department of Knowledge
Management, Institute of Informatics and Business Informatics, University of Vienna. The event took place on 2002,
December 2–3 in Vienna, Austria. The PAKM conference series is a forum for people to share their views, to exchange
ideas, to develop new insights, and to envision completely new kinds of solutions to knowledge management problems,
because to succeed in the accelerating pace of the “Internet age,” organizations will be obliged to efficiently leverage
their most valuable and underleveraged resource: the intellectual capital of their highly educated, skilled, and
experienced employees. Thus next-generation business solutions must be focussed on supporting the creation of value by
adding knowledge-rich components as integral parts in the work process. The authors, who work at the leading edge of
knowledge management, have pursued integrated approaches which consider both the technological side, and the business
side, and the organizational and cultural issues. We hope the papers, covering a broad range of knowledge management
topics, will be valuable, at the same extent, for researchers and practitioners developing knowledge management
approaches and applications. It was a real joy seeing the visibility of the conference increase and noting that
knowledge management researchers and practitioners from all over the world submitted papers. This year, 90 papers and
case studies were submitted, from which 55 were accepted.
Knowledge Management Professor Dr.-Ing. Kai Mertins 2013-03-14 By Robert C. Camp, PhD, PE Chairman Global Benchmarking
Network (GBN), Best Practice InstituteTM, Rochester, NY, USA The perception, sharing, and adoption of best practices is
mostly attributed to the activity called benchmarking. Obtaining maximum value from best practices is usually attributed
to knowledge management. One is an extension of the other. Knowledge management can be looked upon as the management of
knowledge about best practices whether in the mind as human capital or as intellectual assets or property. Most
organizations now recognize the absolute imperative for the identification and collection of best practices through
benchmarking. It can be a strategic strength when practiced and a fatal weakness if not pursued. But there is a serious
disconnection in the exchange and adoption process. Despite significant advances in the approaches and technology that
pursue improvement (six sigma, process redesign, customer relationship management, etc.), organizations continue to
experience great difficulty in successfully transferring leading practices. Some would say these are exemplary, proven,
observed, or promising, but, in the final analysis, they are best practices -with the objective of becoming world class.
More insight is needed into how leading, or best practices are transferred and adopted - said differently, best
practices for knowledge transfer or knowledge management.
Professional Knowledge Management Klaus-Dieter Althoff 2005-12-15 This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed postproceedings of the Third Conference on Professional Knowledge Management - Experiences and Visions, WM 2005, held in
Kaiserslautern, Germany in April 2005. The 82 revised papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from the
best contributions to the 15 workshops of the conference. Coverage includes intelligent office appliances, learning
software organizations, learner-oriented knowledge management and KM-oriented e-learning.
Knowledge Driven Service Innovation and Management: IT Strategies for Business Alignment and Value Creation Chew, Eng
K. 2012-11-30 "This book provides a comprehensive collection of research and analysis on the principles of service,
knowledge and organizational capabilities, clarifying IT strategy procedures and management practices and how they are
used to shape a firm's knowledge resources"--Provided by publisher.
Healthcare Knowledge Management Primer Nilmini Wickramasinghe 2009-05-15 Quality care of patients requires evaluating
large amounts of data at the right time and place and in the correct context. With the advent of electronic health
records, data warehouses now provide information at the point of care and facilitate a continuous learning environment
in which lessons learned can provide updates to clinical, administrative, and financial processes. Given the advancement
of the information tools and techniques of today’s knowledge economy, utilizing these resources are imperative for
effective healthcare. Thus, the principles of Knowledge Management (KM) are now essential for quality healthcare
management. The Healthcare Knowledge Management Primer explores and explains essential KM principles in healthcare
settings in an introductory and easy to understand fashion. This concise book is ideal for both students and
professionals who need to learn more about key aspects of the KM field as it pertains to effecting superior healthcare

delivery. It provides readers with an understanding of approaches to KM by examining the purpose and nature of its key
components and demystifies the KM field by explaining in an accessible manner the key concepts of KM tools, strategies
and techniques, and their benefits to contemporary healthcare organizations.
Knowledge Management in the Construction Industry Abdul Samad Kazi 2005-01-01 Annotation Presents a portfolio of
concepts, methods, models, and tools supported by real life case studies from various corners of the globe providing
insights into the management of knowledge in the construction industry.
Knowledge Management for the Information Professional American Society for Information Science 2000 With contributions
from 26 leading KM practitioners, academicians, and information professionals, editors Srikantaiah and Koenig bridge the
gap between two distinct perspectives, equipping information professionals with the tools to make a broader and more
effective contribution in developing KM systems and creating a knowledge management culture within their organizations.
Knowledge Management Irma Becerra-Fernandez 2014-12-05 This text serves as a complete introduction to the subject of
knowledge management (KM), incorporating technical and social aspects, as well as concepts, practical examples,
traditional KM approaches, and emerging topics.
Knowledge Management Systems Ronald Maier 2007-06-30 Knowledge management promises concepts and instruments that help
organizations support knowledge creation, sharing and application. This book offers a comprehensive account of the many
facets, concepts and theories that have influenced knowledge management and integrates them into a framework consisting
of strategy, organization, systems and economics guiding the design of successful initiatives. The third edition extends
coverage of the two pillars of implementing knowledge management initiatives, organization and systems.
Analytics and Knowledge Management Suliman Hawamdeh 2018-08-06 The process of transforming data into actionable
knowledge is a complex process that requires the use of powerful machines and advanced analytics technique. Analytics
and Knowledge Management examines the role of analytics in knowledge management and the integration of big data
theories, methods, and techniques into an organizational knowledge management framework. Its chapters written by
researchers and professionals provide insight into theories, models, techniques, and applications with case studies
examining the use of analytics in organizations. The process of transforming data into actionable knowledge is a complex
process that requires the use of powerful machines and advanced analytics techniques. Analytics, on the other hand, is
the examination, interpretation, and discovery of meaningful patterns, trends, and knowledge from data and textual
information. It provides the basis for knowledge discovery and completes the cycle in which knowledge management and
knowledge utilization happen. Organizations should develop knowledge focuses on data quality, application domain,
selecting analytics techniques, and on how to take actions based on patterns and insights derived from analytics. Case
studies in the book explore how to perform analytics on social networking and user-based data to develop knowledge. One
case explores analyze data from Twitter feeds. Another examines the analysis of data obtained through user feedback. One
chapter introduces the definitions and processes of social media analytics from different perspectives as well as
focuses on techniques and tools used for social media analytics. Data visualization has a critical role in the
advancement of modern data analytics, particularly in the field of business intelligence and analytics. It can guide
managers in understanding market trends and customer purchasing patterns over time. The book illustrates various data
visualization tools that can support answering different types of business questions to improve profits and customer
relationships. This insightful reference concludes with a chapter on the critical issue of cybersecurity. It examines
the process of collecting and organizing data as well as reviewing various tools for text analysis and data analytics
and discusses dealing with collections of large datasets and a great deal of diverse data types from legacy system to
social networks platforms.
Experience Management Ralph Bergmann 2002-08-28 This book deals with experience management in the context of real-world
applicability and realistic applications. A particular focus is given by the requirements that arise in complex problem
solving and by the fact that modern experience management must be implemented as Internet-based applications. Concrete
application areas that are discussed in this book are electronic commerce, diagnosis of complex technical equipment, and
electronic design reuse. This book explores how experience management can be supported by information technology,
especially by techniques that stem from knowledge-based systems, case-based reasoning, machine learning, and process
modeling. It surveys different methods in a unified terminology and investigates them with respect to application
requirements. Further, the process of application development and maintenance is highlighted, pointing out successful
practically proven ways for obtaining and operating experience management applications.
Knowledge Engineering and Knowledge Management. Methods, Models, and Tools Springer-verlag 2000-09-20 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 12th International Conference on Knowledge Engineering and Knowledge
Management, EKAW 2000, held in Juan-les-Pins, France in October 2000. The 28 revised full papers and six revised short
papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from a high number of high-quality submissions. The book offers
topical sections on knowledge modeling languages and tools, ontologies, knowledge acquisition from texts, machine
learning, knowledge management and electronic commerce, problem solving methods, knowledge representation, validation,
evaluation and certification, and methodologies.
Marketing Knowledge Management Gabriele Troilo 2006 Gabriele Troilo explores the entire marketing knowledge management
process from a unique perspective. He emphasises the fact that in today's markets, competitive advantage is achieved by
companies which are knowledge-based and market oriented. The role of marketing in a knowledge-based company is also
underlined: its purpose is to generate marketing knowledge, share it with other departments, and promote its use. As a
consequence, the author argues, the marketing department is no longer simply responsible for functional activities, but
rather must become a diffuser of knowledge dispersed within the organization. Marketing Knowledge Management describes
the individual phases of the process in detail, exploring marketing knowledge emersion, marketing knowledge generation
and marketing knowledge sharing and use. The tools required to effectively implement any single phase are also
discussed. Emphasising that marketing should broaden its scope to encompass effective marketing knowledge management,
this book will be invaluable to: students, researchers and academics with an interest in knowledge management and all
areas of marketing (including organizational aspects, marketing in an information age and marketing information
systems). Practising marketeers will also find that this book provides essential reading material.
Knowledge Management Case Book Thomas H. Davenport 2002-06-10 This book provides a perspective on knowledge management
at Siemens - an internationally recognised benchmark - by presenting the reader with the best of the corporation's
practical applications and experiences. Tom Davenport and Gilbert Probst bring together instructive case studies from
different areas that reflect the rich insights gained from years of experience in practising knowledge management. Most
of the cases have been updated for the second edition. New cases have been added. The Knowledge Management Case Book
provides a comprehensive account of how organisational knowledge assets can be managed effectively. Specific emphasis is
given to the development of generic lessons that can be learned from Siemens' experience. The book also offers a roadmap
to building a "mature knowledge enterprise", thereby enhancing our understanding of the steps that need to be taken in
order to sustain competitive dominance in the knowledge economy. Presenting applications from very different areas, this
practice-orientated book is really outstanding in the broad field of KM literature. "Perhaps the most revealing - and
interesting - part of the cases in this book is not the analysis of the various knowledge management tools and

processes, but the description of their development, of how they come about, of how commitment was gained, of how
implementation was led." Yves Doz, The Timken Chaired Professor of Global Technology and Innovation at INSEAD,
Fontainebleau "This case book brings insights how our most valuable resource makes those tools happen. I found this book
exciting reading, because it is, to my knowledge, the only book where a single company with a wide variety of knowledge
management approaches accumulates years of experiences and lessons learned. Edited by two of the leading thinkers in the
field of knowledge management, this book will show the way you practise knowledge management in your company." Heinz
Fischer, Global Head of HR, Deutsche Bank AG "This book is a rare and valuable description of a single company's
knowledge management journey. Siemens has made impressive advances in becoming a knowledge-driven firm, and this volume
details many of its directions and waystations." Laurence Prusak, Executive Director, IBM Institute for Knowledge
Management "Though there are many books on Knowledge Management, this is a unique one on a sense that it provides
practical application of KM rather than the jargon." Sushil, Modi Foundation Chair Professor and Group Chair, Department
of Management Studies, Indian Institute of Technology, New Delhi
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